
Alexander, Jacquelyne 

To: Paul Hood 

Subject: RE: Request from Land Owner within the Lakeview Subdivion 


From: Brent Harelson 
Sent: Wednesday, March 04, 2015 9:43 PM 
To: hood.paul@sbcglobal.net 
Subject: Request from Land Owner within the Lakeview Subdivion 

Dear Mr. Hood and LAFCO Board, 

As a property owner (Lot # _ 17_) within Lakeview subdivision, we have exhausted all possibilities through 
the CSD to resolve our access problem. 

Our attorneys have advised us to RJEORGA Nll:ZE into a Bridge & Highway District (BHD) which can resolve 
this 30 year old problem. We would then have a Board appointed by the County Supervisors that is made up of 
Landowners. 

PLEASE do not dissolve the CSD until LAFCO has heard our Petition for REORGANIZATION into a Bridge 
&Hwy District, and please unfreeze our tax dollars($ 15,000.00 unanimously appropriated by the CSD Board 

Nov 2014) toward this reorganization so our $10,500 LAFCO application fee and $1,100 to County Surveyors 
can be paid. 

This CSD effmi has already paid out in cash $684, 634.77 of our tax dollars, (as ofNovember 2014) and still 
owes another $37,183 .36 in accrued expenses ! ! ! We need to have the application fees paid for the BHD paid so 
we can resolve this access road issue. 

Sincerely, 

Brent Harelson 

Landowner name, Lot # 17 
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